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You may notice that some of your favourite meals available on campus are packaged

differently. To help eliminate single-use packaging, we’ve swapped out some of the

packaging used in our Dining Services with recyclable and reusable food containers.

All you have to do is place your empty blue container in one of the Friendlier sorting bins

after you are finished your meal. The bins will indicate that they are for Friendlier containers.

Bins are located in the following areas:

King Campus

Connection Café, Garriock Hall 

Cafeteria, Garriock Hall 

Lobby, Residence

Markham Campus

Lobby, Main Level 

Cafeteria, Garden Level

Newnham Campus

Outside Room A3513, Building A 

Level 2, Building A 

Room B4075, Building B 

Vestibule leading to the bus stop at Level 2, Building C 

Flint and Feather, Room D1025, Building D 

Outside Room D2000, Building D 

The Pond, Newnham’s Cafeteria, Building D 

Employee lounge kitchens in level 4 and 5, Building K 

Willy T’s, Room K3201, Building K 

Newnham Campus Residence

Seneca@York Campus

Cafeteria 
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